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*** AUTUMN SCHOOL DISCO *** 
 
 
Date:  Thursday 19TH October 2023 
Time:  5pm – 6.30pm  
Cost:  £4 per child (Sales close at 11pm on 18th October) 

Payable online only. NO CASH WILL BE ACCEPTED IN THE OFFICE. 
 

 
**Tickets will be available to buy on the door - £5 per child cash only** 

 
 
Disco payment should be made by visiting our website (you will need to register 
first): www.pta-events.co.uk/frimleypta/ 
 
Payment can be made with a credit/bankcard. 
Once you have added “Disco Ticket” to your Basket and continued to the Checkout, please 
enter your child’s name under “Booking Name” 
 
You do not need to print a ticket – the FPTA will have a complete list of all the children who 
have paid. 
 

• Please note due to health & safety regulations no siblings, past pupils etc. are allowed at 
the disco – current pupils only.  

• As usual, there will be refreshments, snacks and glow items for sale.  

• ** We will have glitter tattoos** Please let us know if your child is NOT allowed to 
have glitter tattoos – consent when you buy a ticket online. 

• We suggest a maximum of £6.00 per child, in change if possible please.  

• Volunteers are always needed to help set up, run the tuck table, sell glow items,  help 
supervise the children in the hall, to count money, and to cleardown at the end, so please 
reply to that post  
when you get a chance.  
 
THIS IS NOT A HALLOWEEN DISCO! DO NOT WEAR FANCY DRESS. 
 
Disco entry is from 5pm: 

• Children must be signed in by an adult.  

• Year 3/4 children to enter through the main school entrance. 

• Year 5/6 children to enter through the side door near The Hub. 

• No mobile phones are allowed at the disco.  
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• Please ensure your child is correctly signed in before leaving the premises. Parents 
should not enter the disco unless helping on a stall. 

• PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW YOUR CHILD TO ENTER THE SCHOOL VIA ANY OTHER 
ACCESS POINT  
 
 
 
Collection at 6.30pm: 

• Entry to collect children will be through the main door and then from the Year 5 
classrooms. 

• All children must be aware of who is collecting them, much as they are for school daily 
collection. 

• No child will be allowed to leave until the end, unless early collection has been previously 
arranged. 
 
We look forward to seeing all the children on the 19th October and hope they have a 
fabulous time!  
 
FPTA  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO SIGN UP TO THE FPTA WEBSITE OR MAKE PAYMENT 
ONLINE, PLEASE CONTACT US VIA EMAIL OR ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 
(DETAILS BELOW). 
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